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  On March 29, the Indiana Chapter will present an opportunity to all who are 
interested to learn the NCRS judging system including NCRS 101 and NCRS 
201. Dave Houlihan, Judging Chairman from the Midway USA Chapter, will 
present NCRS 201. Dave has shared this information with several chapters 
already.  
The purpose is to acquaint participants with the NCRS system and make this 
information accessible to both members and non-members. Furthermore, 
the audience will discover that NCRS is more than judging; it provides 
members with restoration information and help from fellow members. The 
dynamics of the discussion board as well as the wealth of information in 
NCRS publications will ultimately benefit all who attend.  
Ray Skillman has offered the museum in Greenwood, Indiana to serve as the 
venue for this event. This event is limited to 70 participants. 
 
                                   ALL NCRS MEMBERS MUST REGISTER 
      Name: __________________________________ 
      NCRS #_____ Email _______________________ 
      Spouse/Companion ________________________ 
      Address _________________________________ 
      City_________ State _________ Zip ___________ 
      Telephone ___________ Cell________________ 
                                      
            Chapter Judging Chairman Rick Coker (260) 452-0510 or E-mail:  
          7879vett@comcast.net 
        Chapter Chairman Mike Treece (419) 769-1269 or Email: mltreece@yahoo.com 

National Corvette Restorers Society Indiana 
Chapter Judging School 
March 29, Rays Skillman. 1280 US 31 South, 
Greenwood, Indiana     
                          

             There are several hotels within 5 minutes of site. 
Hilton Garden Inn, 5255 Noggle way, 317-888-4814 
Holiday inn Express & Suites,1180 Wilson Dr.  317-881-0600 
Home2 Suites by Hilton,5215  Noggle Way,  866-994-6686 
Residence Inn,5250 Noggle Way,  844-631-0595 
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